
 
 
 
 
TO:     Jim Alart DCDR 
      Butch Willett VDCDR 
 
 
August Report 054-10-01  
 
It is with great pleasure to report the amazing things going on in 10-01. We have had some great 

teamwork, energy and devotion to duty! Below I have listed some of our great accomplishments. 
 
PV 800+ 
PE Students 80+ 
VE 400+ 
2 new crew trainees 
1 new coxswain trainee 
4 new members 
66% complete AMT 
50% 2017 dues collected 
 
One issue that has recently surfaced, apparently we have multiple flotillas servicing the same PV 

partners. Now most of these partners have been established within our flotilla be we have had an 

increase in our PV haven their materials and brochure holders removed by other flotillas or the 

business partner. Most of the brochure holders have been purchased out of pocket by the PV and 

it cost them money to replace it. I understand that there is no established AOR but I feel it lacks 

professionalism when a member from another flotilla either removes our info or places theirs at 

the same location which could overcrowd the business partner. I hope that we could settle this 

issue quickly and professionally. There is way too many businesses not served in our areas to 

overrun the same location over and over. 
 
Sincerely, 
Joseph L. Nemeth 
FC 054-10-01 
 


